To: Randy Vineyard

From: Jackie Glenn, Blount County Records Manager
Re: State Board Programming Grant

Date: November 7, 2019

On November 1, 2019 we were awarded a State Board Programming Grant for $2,000.00 through
Tennessee State Library and Archives. This is a one- time grant with no matching funds required. This
money is to be used to hire a part-time temporary person that will scan historic minute books.

| am attaching a Budget Amendment form and a Resolution.

Please let me know if you have any questions.



